
From: Flores, Connie D. <Connie.Flores@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 3:35 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Fitzsimons, Ryan <Ryan.Fitzsimons@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel Approval 
 

Good afternoon Steve, 

 

I am notifying you that the following 9 CPD members traveled to New York City 4/4-

4/5.  Bloomberg Associated funded the trip. Please let me know if you need any additional 

information. 
  

Chief of Staff Leslie Silletti 

Chief Angel Novalez 
Chief Ernest Cato 
Deputy Chief Duane De Vries 
Deputy Chief Gilberto Calderon 
Deputy Chief Rahman Muhammad 
Deputy Director Elena Gottreich 
Commander Traci Walker 
Lieutenant Dachae Blanton 
  

Thank you, 

P.O. Connie Flores 

Office of the Superintendent 
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